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From: Hayes, Kathy

Sent: Monday, July 2, 2018 10:31 AM

To: Sharp, Ryan

Subject: FW: Proposed Speed Tables in Freshwater Near Garfield School

Ryan: do you want to add this as correspondence to this item?

Kathy Hayes, Clerk of the Board
County of Humboldt

(707) 476-2396
khayes@co.humboldt.ca.us

From: Terry Roelofs <terry.roelofs@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, July 2, 2018 10:08 AM

To: Hayes, Kathy <KHayes@co.humboldt.ca.us>

Subject: Proposed Speed Tables in Freshwater Near Garfield School

To: Humboldt County Board of Supervisors
From: Terry D. Roelofs and Erica Upton, 120 Pacific Lumber Camp Rd., Freshwater, CA 95503
Subject: Three Proposed Speed Tables on Freshwater/Kneeland Road

We will not be able to attend your meeting on July 10th at 9am when you consider approving the installation of 3
speed tables to slow down traffic near the Garfield School. The 25 mile per hour speed limit (15 miles per hour when
children are present) is often ignored by many drivers. We have lived in Freshwater for the past 20 years and drive thru

the proposed sites for these speed tables daily. We urge the Board to approve these structures and hope that they are
constructed in a manner insuring that vehicles HAVE to slow down to drive over them.



